
 
 

 

 

• There will be a Surf Club meeting today in the JH Café. All are welcome! 

 

• Babylon Varsity Cheer Clinics: Babylon’s Varsity Cheer Team is holding open gym clinics for grades 

7-12. The first clinic is TODAY Thursday, May 18th. For more information email Ms. Bochicchio at 

K.Bochicchio@babylonufsd.com 

 

• Senior Prom Tickets are on sale!!! Get them this week for only $60. Prices go up on Monday! To purchase 

tickets, see Ms. Fama before school, periods 1-4, or after school in the Directors Office. See your English 

teacher for permission slips! 

 

• Any Junior or Senior who would like to come down and sign Doc Malaz’s ‘2023 retirement tee shirt’ 

can come to Room 100 during periods 1,2,4,5,8,9 on 5/16,17, and 18. 

 

• Poem in your Pocket Day is fast approaching, just one week away! Mrs. Stork’s Multimedia Club 

members have been hard at work designing this year’s presenter’s buttons. We can’t wait to see the winning 

design! If you’re presenting a poem for “Poem In Your Pocket Day”, you must fill out the questionnaire 

form in your E.L.A. class’s Microsoft TEAMS. We’ve extended the deadline to TOMORROW Friday, 

May 19th. 

 


